
The next MTA Second Avenue Subway Ask the Experts session will be held on the evening of Tuesday, December 10th. 
 
Ask the Experts is an informal session, open to the public, that allows attendees the opportunity to pose questions and raise issues 
directly with the subject matter experts, who in many cases can provide an answer right there. 

	 •     Want to know more about combating rodents - Ask the Department of Health
	 •     Refuse removal questions - the Department of Sanitation can provide the answer
	 •     Where will SBS stops be located once work is complete - New York City Transit can give you the latest

To make the session more convenient, attendees can arrive and depart at any time from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. In fact, we encourage 
attendees to arrive after 6:30 p.m. to avoid the longest lines of the evening.
 
Experts from city agencies including Health, Transportation, Sanitation, Environmental Protection, Police, and New York City Transit, 
will answer your Second Avenue Subway-related questions. In addition to agency representatives, Second Avenue Subway experts 
on the environment, the Good Neighbor Initiative, and Maintenance and Protection of Traffic will be on hand, along with project field 
staff for each of the four station areas. Only Second Avenue Subway-related questions will be addressed at this event.
 
Ask the Experts will alternate with the traditional Town Hall meeting format which you may have attended in September.

MTA Second Avenue Subway Ask the Experts session:
   
Date:		  Tuesday, December 10th, 2013
Time:	 	 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
Location:	 Temple Israel
             	 112 East 75th Street
              	 New York, New York 10021
            
 
Reservations are required. Capacity is limited to 200 people. Register online at http://sasasktheexpertsdec.eventbrite.com or 
call (646) 564-5866.
 
We look forward to seeing you at Ask the Experts! 
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